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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE REPORT 
FROM THE MEETING HELD JANUARY 25, 2024 

 
For the Council meeting of February 8, 2024, the Committee recommends the following: 

 

G. NEW BUSINESS 

G.1 Council Member Motion: Columbia Institute High Ground Civic Governance Forum 

That Council authorize the attendance and associated costs for Councillor Kim to attend 
the Columbia Institute’s High Ground Civic Governance Forum to be held in Vancouver, 
BC, on March 22 and 23, 2024.  

 
The approximate cost for attending is:  

Conference Registration Fee (early bird)   $467.00     

Ferries to/from Vancouver     $165.20      

Mileage       $99.40     

Accommodation (2 nights)     $600  

Parking       $90.00       

Food & Incidentals (1 breakfast, 1 lunch, 1 dinner) $100.00 

Estimated total cost = $1,521.60 


